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Completion of Small Parcel Buy-Back 

Melbourne, Australia – 8 January 2024: SelfWealth Ltd (ASX: SWF) (Selfwealth or the Company) 
refers to the Small Parcel Buy-Back initially announced to ASX on 4 October 2023 and the further 
announcement of 17 November 2023 extending the closing date for the Small Parcel Buy-Back.    

Selfwealth advises that due to the holiday period the acquisition of shares under the Small Parcel 
Buy-Back did not take place in December as envisaged but was effective on Wednesday 3 January 
2024. The proceeds of sale will be remitted to shareholders this week. A total of 1,205,437 ordinary 
shares were acquired under the Small Parcel Buy-Back. 

 

The release of this announcement to the market has been authorised by Craig Keary, CEO. 
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